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From: So Man Fat  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 4:24 PM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Davy Long Yin LAM/PLAND <dlylam@pland.gov.hk>; Ryan Long Yin CHAN/PLAND <rlychan@pland.gov.hk>; Wilson 
Chun Yin TSE/PLAND <wcytse@pland.gov.hk>; Ada Siu Man CHAN/PLAND <asmchan@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Departmental Comments for s.16 Planning Application A/YL-LFS/526 (YL-220545) 

Dear Town Planning Board, 
  
We would address the comments from DPO & EPD and to prepare the ecological assessment 
report to AFCD.  
  
However, an extra time of assessment of ecological impact is necessary to be prepared. 
In order to smooth the progress of application, we would wish to postpone the planning 
application by two months for preparation of the relevant information.  

Best Regards, 
Manfred 
Tel:  
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